
 

 

 

Ruby class have been settling back into school this week after the Christmas break. Our 
new project is ‘Are they lost forever?’ and our classroom is set in London with our own 
Hamley’s toy shop and toy museum. We enjoyed out WOW day to start our project this week; we 
listened to our story for this term ‘Toys in Space’ by Mini Grey, talked about how toys will be the 
main theme of our project and enjoyed being toy makers making cup and ball toys! We also enjoyed 
being toys in a toy dance with Mrs Mac.  

WOW day – toy making  

 

 

Happy New Year,  

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be using adjectives 
to describe a character.  
 
In Maths we will be learning about 
fractions, finding ½ and ¼ of objects 
and shapes.  

Read 5 times a week  
 
Go through sounds in blue phonics books (new sounds 
stuck in on Fridays) 
 
Matheltics set each Friday 


